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Senator Joan Huffman Files Senate Bill 552 to Prevent Illegal Aliens 

from Being Eligible for Probation 
AUSTIN - Today, Senator Joan Huffman filed Senate Bill 552, which aims to enhance public safety for Texas 
residents by making individuals classified as "illegal aliens," as defined by the bill, ineligible for judge-ordered or 
jury-recommended community supervision, including deferred adjudication community supervision. 

"This session we have an opportunity to pass meaningful legislation that will help our law enforcement and 
judicial system make Texas safer," said Huffman. "This bill is not just about enforcing immigration laws; it's 
about protecting our communities. By ensuring that those who have broken both our immigration and criminal 
laws face full accountability, we are taking a firm stand for the safety and security of all Texans." 
 

(Senator Joan Huffman represents District 17, which is comprised of Colorado, Jackson, Matagorda, and 
Wharton counties and portions of Brazoria, Fort Bend, Harris, and Waller counties. Huffman currently 

serves as Chair of the Senate Committee on Finance, Chair of the Senate Special Committee on 
Redistricting, and as a senior member of the Senate Committee on Criminal Justice and the Legislative 

Budget Board. 
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